
BHAVAN’S PUBLIC SCHOOL, DOHA- QATAR 

BHPS/CIR.NO.40/2021-22                                                                      Date: 27/12/2021 

Dear Parent,  

This is to bring to your notice that the Bhavans School Admin Office, Accounts 

Office and Transportation Department are shifted from Matar Qadeem Campus 

to New Salata Campus with effect from 28th December 2021. Parents are 

requested to visit New Salata  (MidMac) Campus of Bhavans Public School  from 

28/12/2021 for the above services. 
       With warm regards 

 
27/12/2021 

  Principal 

 


